
 

            
   

    
 

 
 

 
 

    
          

              
         

 
 

  
 

     
 

             
              

               
        

 
             

             
 

              
         

 
              

      
 
 

  
 
 

   
 

  
         

 
 

Reference: Bradley Lane Scheme 
Email: majorprojects@wigan.gov.uk 
Date: 20 July 2023 
Subject: Bradley Lane, Standish 

Dear Resident, 

Bradley Lane – Infrastructure improvements 

We would like to update you about the highways improvement scheme on Bradley 
Lane in Standish. To enhance the traffic flow and ensure safer passage, shuttle 
signals have been proposed. The works to install these were due to start from 24th 
July 2023 and last for approximately two weeks. 

We are listening carefully to feedback from across the community, and following this 
have taken the decision to pause the works whilst this is considered. 

We are grateful for your patience and continued cooperation, as we look again at 
proposals to best address concerns on Bradley Lane. 

Should you have any questions or further feedback please do not hesitate to contact 
us on the email address above. 

Yours sincerely, 

Major Projects 

Postal Address: 
Wigan Council: Places Directorate, PO Box 100, WN1 3DS 
majorprojects@wigan.gov.uk 
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